The Free File Alliance is a partnership between the IRS (www.freefile.irs.gov) and the electronic tax software industry.  In his remarks, Congressman Heller emphasized the benefits of the Free File Alliance. “The tax code today is more complicated than ever.  The federal tax code is made up of more than 65,000 pages and has 582 tax forms.  Americans spend an estimated 7.6 billion hours and hundreds of billions of dollars to comply with the federal income tax code each year.  Many Nevadans are eligible for free tax help on-line, and I am pleased to have the opportunity to partner with CCIA to provide this workshop.  The Free File program is a great example of how government and industry are working together to serve the public.”
Rep. Heller also encouraged every Nevada taxpayer to electronically file their tax returns. “E-filing is a benefit to taxpayers, but also to the federal government and our local communities. It benefits taxpayers because it helps them to identify all of their deductions and credits for which they may be eligible and to get their refunds back quickly. It also allows the government to save money, since it costs much less to process an electronic return. Most important, it benefits our local communities because approximately 97 percent of tax refunds are put back into our communities.”  

